
 
Report to Licensing Subcommittee 
Date of meeting:3rd September 2009 
 
Subject:  Local Government (Miscellaneous 
Provision) Act 1976 & Town & Police Clauses Act 
1847 - Application for a Hackney Carriage vehicle 
Licence – See list  
 
Officer contact for further information: Kim Tuckey 

 
Committee Secretary:  Adrian Hendry 

 

 
 
Decision Required: To consider breaches in the authority’s licensing conditions 
 
 
 
Report:  
 
Miss Claire Lawson, Mr Brian Hodges, Mr Russell Burns, Mr Terry Gregory, Mr Malcolm 
Firth, Mr Collin Ellis and Mr Wooster. 
 
All of the above-mentioned licensed Drivers have failed to comply with this authority’s licence 
conditions, this constitutes a breach in the licence conditions, and therefore officers felt it 
necessary for them to be referred to Licensing sub- committee for consideration.  Reminder 
letters were sent to all drivers. 
 
Background Papers: 
 
Sample two letters that each driver received 
 
 
 
 


